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Wilson Center Digital Archive Translation - English

ROYAL NORWEGIAN EMBASSY
WASHINGTON D.C.

2. NOVEMBER 1976
NO. 855
ATTACHMENT

ROYAL MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS

NORTH KOREAN DIPLOMATS SMUGGLING ACTIVITIES IN SCANDINAVIA

The Sunday issue (31.10) of the Washington Post featured a longer, three-column,
front page article on the North Korean diplomats' smuggling activities in Scandinavia.
The article, written by the newspaper's London correspondent Bernard D. Nossiter
and dated Oslo, 30. October, is attached to this dispatch.

To the Ambassador:

Oscar Værnø


